
Submitter: Larissa Kiyak Boughton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2851 

This bill should be repealed not expanded. The potential for abuse by law 

enforcement is too significant to ignore, and the implications for Oregonians’ First 

Amendment rights are frightening.  

Right now we are seeing our right to protest and free speech threatened, while mass 

surveillance is increasing, further endangering Oregonians. If HB 2851 passes it 

would be an escalation of constitutional and human rights violations.  


